TEMPLEWOOD SCHOOL Pentley Park, Welwyn Garden City, Herts, AL8 7SD

**2** 01707 324251 <a href="mailto:admin@templewood.herts.sch.uk">admin@templewood.herts.sch.uk</a> www.templewood.herts.sch.uk



Interim Headteacher: Mrs A Abley Deputy Headteacher: Mrs R Howes

26th October 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

## **Class Update**

Next half term, we will be learning about *Winter Festivals*. Over the coming weeks, we will find out about Bonfire Night, Diwali, Hanukkah, Thanksgiving and Christmas. If you celebrate any of these at home and would like to come and talk to the children about your family's traditions, please let me know – we would be very lucky to have you! Similarly, if you celebrate any other holidays during this period that I have missed then please also let me know and we will try to plan them in.

Our role play area will be Post Office themed for this period and we would be extremely grateful for any donations of office supplies, envelopes etc or books/toys that link to a Post Office theme.

We are also planning a walk to a local Post Office to inspire our role play and so that we can buy stamps with the aim of posting Christmas cards home later in the term. Please look out for a letter about this.

Mrs Marshall, Miss Winn, Mrs Debaere, Mrs Bates and I would like to thank you for your support over this first half term. We have thoroughly enjoyed working with your children and look forward to an exciting Autumn 2.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr C Westwood Year R Class Teacher





